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Comments: To the Forest Service, 

I am deeply concerned about your proposal for artificial dam projects along streams / creeks in the Black Hills.

Beavers are keystone species and are vital and beneficial to wilderness areas, yet they have been trapped, killed

and removed from their natural habitat just to please man's unnatural ideas of what " management " of our

wilderness looks like. The only problem with Beavers, is that they are inconvenient for you.. creating dams and

changing the flow of waterways and taking down trees, and building dams. People are the invaders of their

territory here.. and people and the US Forest Service, ought to respect Nature and our natural wildlife who call

home within the Black Hills.. no matter how you perceive them. 

Thank You. 

Sincerely, 

Uma J Wilkinson 


